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To whom this may concern,

I'm a Arizona resident that has been traveling year after year to southern nevada for every race. It would be a shame to see another
piece of OHV land gone due to the impact of the "Green" movement. There any many area that the Solar Energy Develpment can
look into that have already been taken away from us OHV users. Millions of dollars are poured every year into the town of Primm
for racing venues. IMO, Greenies should get out of southern nevada and head north to even more remote places where they can
place these solar Pannels



